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Marine Notice No. 11 of 2012 
 

For the attention of all Masters, Vessel Operators and Divers 

 
 

 

 

 

 
The Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport wishes to bring to the attention of all 

vessel operators, divers, recreational craft users and others, the International Maritime 

Organization (IMO) Circular – MEPC .1/Circ.779 – regarding pollution prevention measures 

in place in the area surrounding the wreckage of the R.M.S. Titanic. 

 

 
Director General,  

Maritime Safety Directorate, 

Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport, 

Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, Ireland. 

 

 

12/03/2012 

 

 

 

For any technical assistance in relation to this Marine Notice, please contact: 
The Marine Survey Office, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3400.   

For general enquiries, please contact the Maritime Safety Policy Division, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3418. 

Written enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to:  
Maritime Safety Directorate, Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, Ireland.  

email: marinenotices@dttas.ie or visit us at: www.dttas.ie  

 

Pollution Prevention Measures  
in the Area surrounding the Wreckage of R.M.S Titanic 

 

http://www.dttas.ie/index.aspx
http://www.transport.ie/viewitem.asp?id=13468&lang=ENG&loc=2239
http://www.dttas.ie/

